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Spring term 
On Wednesday last week, we welcomed students back after 
the Christmas break. This term we are delighted to be joined by 
two new members of teaching staff:  

¶ Mrs Zoe Millwood, Head of D&T, Art, Food & Nutrition 

¶ Mr James Richardson, teacher of Computer Science 

Year 9 Assembly 
Mr Bennet led a motivational assembly for Year 9 students on Tuesday ahead of their Options 
Carousel. He talked about how life is filled with events, and emotions (joys/disappointments) and 
the way we respond to them is important. Emotions can cloud our perspective, but seeing things 
differently, enables us to respond differently. You can decide whether to listen to the inner critic 
which is negative or the inner coach which encourages and inspires you to improve.  

 

 
Forthcoming Events 
¶ 16th January: After-school clubs and activities begin 

¶ 18th January: Chinese New Year Lion Dance Event (MEP students and guests) 

¶ 20th January: SEND Panathlon Event  

¶ 25th January: Flu vaccination Years 7 and 8. Sign up link 

¶ 24th February: Vaccinations DTP and MenACWY Year 9. Sign up link 

  

https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2022/cambridgeshire
https://imms.hct.nhs.uk/dtp/2022/cambsandpeterborough


Christmas Concert 
Congratulations to all the students who took part in the Christmas Concert on Monday. The event 
had been postponed due to the bad weather. The students did a truly amazing job with some 
outstanding performances. Thank you to Mr Thomson for organising the event, the Prefects for 
providing refreshments, and to staff and parents/carers for all your support. 

 

   

   

   

 



Year 9 Careers Carousel 
Year 9 students visited the options carousel event in the hall on Wednesday. Stalls for each subject 
were staffed by students from Years 10 and 11 who were there to answer any questions and help 
the Year 9 students make choices for their course options next year. Year 9 students will also have 
taster lessons in each option subject over the next two weeks as well as a personal meeting with a 
member of staff to discuss their plans. All very exciting! 

   

   
 

Science 
This week the science noticeboard is on the theme of physics and space! 
 

 


